
‘Survivor’  Champion  Kim
Spradlin Marries Barefoot in
Mexico
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Survivor winner, Kim Spradlin, tied the knot with her fiance
Bryan Wolfe. According to People, the couple opted for an
intimate  wedding  ceremony  on  a  private  beach  in  Cabo  San
Lucas, Mexico. “We chose a private beach near our hotel,”
Spradlin told People. “It’s by a cove. I just wanted it to
feel very organic and natural.” The guest list was comprised
of about 30 of the couples closest friends and family. The
blushing bride attended the ceremony in a beautiful Catherine
Deanne and her bare feet. “It fits with the vibe of Cabo,” she
said, “and what I wanted for the wedding.” The reception was
also held on the beach where the guests ate sea bass as they
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sat around a campfire. “I wanted the whole thing to feel like
a really cool party. I didn’t want people to sit down and feel
like they had to mind their p’s and q’s. So I got a cool band
and lanterns, and we just spent the day with people who are
important to us. I am so happy that I could be surrounded by
the people I love.”

What are some advantages of a tropical wedding?

Cupid’s Advice:

Planning a wedding can be stressful and confusing. So many
details to be put together and so many options to choose from!
Cupid is here to help you out by telling you some advantages
of throwing the traditional wedding out the window and opting
for a tropical wedding instead:

1. Easy planning: When having a beach wedding, there is no
need plan the location and decoration of a hall. The beach a
naturally beautiful so there is minimal decorating necessary.
A beach wedding is also more casual so there are less details
that need to be perfected.

2. More time: When having a beach wedding, there is no set
date that you need to be in and out like with a hall. You have
more time to spend celebrating with your guests having a good
time.

3. Money: With a beach wedding, the greatest advantage is the
amount of money that is saved. Intimate weddings involve less
people, less planning, less details, and less stress, which
leads to less expense. And who wouldn’t love to save a few
extra bucks while still having a wonderful time?

What do you think some advantages to a tropical wedding would
be?


